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Hello Apache Family – First, I would like to start this week’s newsletter off with a big THANK YOU. Thank you for your continued support. Just to comment on your latest accomplishment; the spouses of Alpha Company have joined the ranks of others in donating school supplies to the surrounding schools. We the officers, NCOs, and soldiers of Alpha Company are a better team because of your support.

As the days and weeks continue to roll on, we are closer to closing on the BIAP. Over the last week, we have pushed ten tankers, three 350 GPM pumps and two MILVANs to the BIAP. It is our goal to push out three M923 pulling two generators and one ROWPU on Monday, leaving us with 2x MILVANs, 2x generators, and 6x ISU-90s. 

Although we continue to move, mission requirements at the BIAP have not subsided. CL II/IV continues to receive and push on a daily basis and POL as increased the total number of tankers per day.  In addition to the move and daily mission requirements, we have pushed additional soldiers to aid in the continuous requirements. As of Monday, we will have 60 soldiers on ground at the BIAP. 1SG will also push out on Monday to provide that command piece for Alpha Company and all others soldiers residing at the LRP until the battalion closes. Keeping our fingers crossed really tight, we hope too close in on the LRP by next Friday. :o)

Our new soldiers will complete IRT training on Sunday and they are very anxious to get with their platoon to conduct POL missions. 
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SFC Bland- Can’t Stop the PT Rock!
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SPC SHAW- 2nd Place Pumpkin (center)
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New Chief on the Block: CW2 Wilson

Farewells for the week:

SFC Bland

Awards:

Good Conduct:

SGT Moore, SGT Maiava, SGT Belfon, SPC Robinson, SPC Lightfoot, SPC Jones, SPC Hodges, SPC Beattica, SPC Ezekiel, SPC Bennett

APACHE WARRIOR

SFC Bland

SPC Patterson

SPC Connerly

CPT Harris 

Email address: fredericka.harris@usarmy.mil
1SG McQueen

Email address: frank.mcqueen@usarmy.mil










